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Cramer Creek Road to Have Traffic Delays 
 
 
 

The Flathead National Forest is conducting some road maintenance this week on the Cramer Creek 
Road, Forest Road #2964, and delays can be expected.  Cramer Creek Road is located between 
Somers and Lakeside, going west off of Spring Creek Road.  For more information, please contact 
the Swan Lake District at 837-7500.   
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